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Madeline Island Ambulance Service Report
February 28, 2023

We had three runs in February. One was a transport with intercept and the other two non-
transports. With the ferries still running, we are still calling Arnie at night to use the windsled if
possible instead of waiting for a boat to come across.

Quite a few of us have finished our refreshers. The e-licensing portal is not open to
complete our applications for our new licenses, but it should be soon. It was a good training
session, with forty hours of class and quizzes. We have until the end of June this year to complete
our re-licensure. It would be nice if everyone finished this month before our busy season begins.

We also received the new Bayfield-Ashland council EMS Protocol updates. Everyone has
been given a new set of the protocols and there has been some basic training by BAC council
members that we were required to view. They are very well done and there quite a few changes
and updates of significance.

The new billing company has sent us a series of contracts and documents. Barb, Michael
and I have gone over them and have quite a lot of questions. We hope to schedule a meeting this
Friday to go over them with Curt from Cvikota.

I did my expense report for the first draw on the American Rescue Plan Flex Grant. Itis due
at the end of March. I will continue to update it as we get a better idea on the date of the shipment
of our new ECG equipment.

1 am still working on clean-up time for our rigs and our storage closet. I am going through
my spreadsheets and inventory to discard any expired items and just doing general cleaning,
organizing and labeling needed.

Respectfully Submitted,

Cynthia Dalzell, Madeline Island Ambulance Service



